

Bill Federice <federicebill@gmail.com>

# Mask wearing at committee meetings

4 messages

Pat Hults <hultsp@outlook.com>

Sat, Oct 3, 2020 at 6:08 PM

To: "federicebill@gmail.com" <federicebill@gmail.com>, "richard.lape@co.schoharie.ny.us" <richard.lape@co.schoharie.ny.us>

Hello Mr. Federice and Mr. Lape - I attended the initial meeting dealing with the review of policing in the county. While I very much appreciated the opportunity to listen to what was presented and give input, I was disconcerted that most of the board members did not wear masks during the meeting. Since proper Covid protection involves both social distancing and masks I am perplexed that masks were not worn by all. Because of my concern I tried to listen to the next meeting offered on Facebook. I gotta tell you, much of it was extremely difficult to hear and the visuals ended up simply a view of the initial outlines.

I'd like to attend the upcoming meeting for Oct. 6th in person and in light of the outbreak in the White House, I sincerely hope everyone will wear masks during the meeting. Can you reassure me this will occur? It seems a reasonable and fairly simple request that we follow both state regulations and the clear and strong recommendations of scientists. This does not need to be some political statement, but a recognition that we all care about each other and want to keep each other safe.

And, by the way, I attended the Village of Cobleskill open meeting on this topic and everyone was wearing masks all the time - even when speaking.

Thank you very much and again, I appreciate the time, effort, and thought being put into the process by the board members.

Pat Hults

Patricia Hults 518-234-4517

### Bill Federice <federicebill@gmail.com>

Sun, Oct 4, 2020 at 8:49 PM

To: Candace Ellis <candacee@ccalbany.org>, Dick Lape <lapelspc@midtel.net>, Harold Vroman <haroldvroman@aol.com>, John Leavitt <john.leavitt@co.schoharie.ny.us>, Pastor Ray Richards <pastorray@cagcobleskill.org>, Peggy Hait <jeffersontwnsup@gmail.com>, Ron Stevens <ronald.stevens@co.schoharie.ny.us>, Steve Weinhofer <stephen.weinhofer@middleburghcsd.org>

#### FYI

[Quoted text hidden]

Bill Federice Supervisor, Town of Conesville Chairman, Schoharie County Board of Supervisors

607-353-2110

Check out the official Town of Conesville Website at: http://www4.schohariecounty-ny.gov/government/town-of-conesville/

**Stephen Weinhofer** <Stephen.Weinhofer@middleburghcsd.org>
To: Bill Federice <federicebill@gmail.com>

Mon, Oct 5, 2020 at 11:33 AM

Bill,

I thought State regulations were if you maintained 6 foot spacing you were not required to wear a mask. Can you help?

can you no

Thanks,

Steve

From: Bill Federice <federicebill@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 4, 2020 8:49 PM

**To:** Candace Ellis <candacee@ccalbany.org>; Dick Lape <lapelspc@midtel.net>; Harold Vroman <haroldvroman@aol.com>; John Leavitt <john.leavitt@co.schoharie.ny.us>; Pastor Ray Richards <pastorray@cagcobleskill.org>; Peggy Hait <jeffersontwnsup@gmail.com>; Ron Stevens <ronald.stevens@co.schoharie.ny.us>; Stephen Weinhofer <Stephen.Weinhofer@MiddleburghCSD.org>

Subject: Fwd: Mask wearing at committee meetings

[Quoted text hidden]

Bill Federice <federicebill@gmail.com>

Mon, Oct 5, 2020 at 1:27 PM

To: Stephen Weinhofer < Stephen. Weinhofer @middleburghcsd.org >

Stee, that is correct. She is wrong.

[Quoted text hidden]



Bill Federice <federicebill@gmail.com>

# Mask wearing at committee meetings

4 messages

Pat Hults <hultsp@outlook.com>

Sat, Oct 3, 2020 at 6:08 PM

To: "federicebill@gmail.com" <federicebill@gmail.com>, "richard.lape@co.schoharie.ny.us" <richard.lape@co.schoharie.ny.us>

Hello Mr. Federice and Mr. Lape - I attended the initial meeting dealing with the review of policing in the county. While I very much appreciated the opportunity to listen to what was presented and give input, I was disconcerted that most of the board members did not wear masks during the meeting. Since proper Covid protection involves both social distancing and masks I am perplexed that masks were not worn by all. Because of my concern I tried to listen to the next meeting offered on Facebook. I gotta tell you, much of it was extremely difficult to hear and the visuals ended up simply a view of the initial outlines.

I'd like to attend the upcoming meeting for Oct. 6th in person and in light of the outbreak in the White House, I sincerely hope everyone will wear masks during the meeting. Can you reassure me this will occur? It seems a reasonable and fairly simple request that we follow both state regulations and the clear and strong recommendations of scientists. This does not need to be some political statement, but a recognition that we all care about each other and want to keep each other safe.

And, by the way, I attended the Village of Cobleskill open meeting on this topic and everyone was wearing masks all the time - even when speaking.

Thank you very much and again, I appreciate the time, effort, and thought being put into the process by the board members.

Pat Hults

Patricia Hults 518-234-4517

### Bill Federice <federicebill@gmail.com>

Sun, Oct 4, 2020 at 8:49 PM

To: Candace Ellis <candacee@ccalbany.org>, Dick Lape <lapelspc@midtel.net>, Harold Vroman <haroldvroman@aol.com>, John Leavitt <john.leavitt@co.schoharie.ny.us>, Pastor Ray Richards <pastorray@cagcobleskill.org>, Peggy Hait <jeffersontwnsup@gmail.com>, Ron Stevens <ronald.stevens@co.schoharie.ny.us>, Steve Weinhofer <stephen.weinhofer@middleburghcsd.org>

### FYI

[Quoted text hidden]

Bill Federice Supervisor, Town of Conesville Chairman, Schoharie County-Board of Supervisors

607-353-2110

Check out the official Town of Conesville Website at: http://www4.schohariecounty-ny.gov/government/town-of-conesville/

**Stephen Weinhofer** <Stephen.Weinhofer@middleburghcsd.org>
To: Bill Federice <federicebill@gmail.com>

Mon, Oct 5, 2020 at 11:33 AM

Bill,

I thought State regulations were if you maintained 6 foot spacing you were not required to wear a mask.

Can you help?

Thanks,

Steve